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An Important Request to Parents from the Management Committee

Regarding Parking on Public Streets on School Days

The school has been able to operate at its current location for over 40 years thanks to the
tremendous understanding and support of the principals, faculty, and caretakers of the host
schools, as well as, most importantly, the neighboring residents. However, in recent years,
complaints from residents about inappropriate parking manners have been increasing,

particularly regarding parking on nearby streets.

The continued operation of the school relies on maintaining a strong relationship of trust with
the local community. To preserve this vital connection, we kindly request the cooperation of

all parents by strictly adhering to the following rules and guidelines regarding parking.

Rules and Etiquette for Parking on Public Streets

Don’t Park in front of residential entrances or garages

Residential entrances and garages: Please ensure that you park at least 3 meters
(approximately 10 feet) away. This distance allows residents to safely see when entering or

exiting their driveways.

Strictly avoid parking near fire hydrants or emergency equipment

Fire hydrants and emergency equipment: Maintain a minimum distance of 3 meters (10 feet)
or more. This ensures that fire trucks and emergency vehicles have unhindered access during

critical situations.

No exceptions are permitted, even for short-term parking. Failure to comply with these rules
could jeopardize our relationship with residents and place the continued operation of the

school at risk.

A Request to Parents

To ensure that our school can continue its proud 50-year history and move forward into the
future, the awareness and cooperation of every parent is essential.

We ask all parents to once again commit to proper parking etiquette to support the smooth

operation of the school and maintain a positive relationship with the local community.



